Docket No. 50-302
License N~. DPR-72

Florida Power Corporation

Mr. P. M. Beard, Jr. (NA2I])
Sr. VP, Nuclear Operations
ATTIN: Mgr., Nuclear Licensing
15760 West Power Line Street
Crystal River, FL 34428-6708

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-302/94-11)

This refers to the inspection conducted by B. Crowley and N. Economos of this
office on April 18-22 and May 2-6, 1994. The inspection included a review of
activities authorized for your Crystal River facility. At the conclusion of
the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

Based on the results of this inspection, certain of your activities appeared
to be in violation of NRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Notice of
Violation (Notice). The violations are of concern because it appears that the
examples cited, i.e. analyst performance demonstration examinations given
without an approved plant specific program, and failure to follow certain
administrative and technical procedures, are indicative of a programmatic
weakness in the implementation of your Inservice Inspection Program. In
addition, we are concerned over the lack of a second independent organization
to analyze and evaluate eddy current data obtained by the primary contractor.
Analysis and resolution of this data by only one organization is viewed as a

programmatic weakness, especially since FPC does not have the expertise to
perform data analysis.

You are required to respond to this letter and should follow the instructions
specified in the enclosed Notice when preparing your response. In your
response, you should decument the specific actions taken and any additional
actions you plan to prevent recurrence. After reviewing your response to this
Notice, including your proposed corrective actions and the results of future
inspections, the NRC will determine whether further NRC enforcement action is
necessary to ensure compliance with NRC regulatory requirements.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of
this letter, its enclosure and any reply will be placed in the NRC Public
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